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Supplement to 5/16/11 
MPWMD Board Packet 

Attached are copies of letters received between April 13, 2011 and May 9, 2011. These letters 
are also listed in the May 16, 2011 Board packet under item 21, Letters Received. 
 
Author Addressee Date Topic 

Dennis Mar MPWMD Board 5/5/2011 Pursue contingency plan in case the Regional 
Desalination Project falters. 

Robert MacLean Brenda Lewis 5/9/2011 Congratulations on election to MPWMD Board 
James Bell Darby Fuerst 4/25/2011 Water fixtures allowance for a second bathroom:  

Ordinance No. 98 
Margaret Thum MPWMD Board 4/18/2011 Second supplemental letter supporting appeal of 

decision on non-compliance upon inspection for 
Permit 30234 

Todd Norgaard Robert S. Brower, Sr. 4/18/2011 Request that the MPWMD develop a contingency plan 
for the supply of water and hold public information 
meetings in conjunction with developing the plan 

Tony Sollecito MPWMD Board 4/16/2011 April 18, 2011 Board Meeting Item 17:  Thum Appeal 
David Sweigert Robert S. Brower, Sr. 4/15/2011 CPUC Directed Consultation re:  Interpretation of 

SWRCB Cease and Desist Order 
Tracie Billington Darby Fuerst 4/12/2011 Commitment Letter – Proposition 84 IRWM Planning 

Grant 
George E. Thorpe Darby Fuerst 4/11/2011 Appeal of the denial of rebate application  
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